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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Please see the attached press release from the United States Attorney’s Office for the District of 

Vermont. The Burlington Police Department is extremely grateful for the United States Attorney 

Office’s partnership. We are also grateful for the partnership of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, 

Firearms, and Explosives, the Drug Enforcement Administration, and the Homeland Security 

Investigations. A tremendous amount of work was done and we are continuously thankful to our 

partners for this collaboration. 

 

The mentioned related state assault charges from late September 2022 is in reference to an 

assault and robbery that took place on Cherry Street. The victim of the assault received multiple 

skull fractures, broken ribs, and ocular injuries. 

 

Additional details are available in the following BPD press releases: 

 Update to Multiple Crimes | 09/30/2022 

https://www.burlingtonvt.gov/Press/update-to-multiple-crimes 

 

 Assault and Robbery | 09/28/2022 

https://www.burlingtonvt.gov/Press/assault-and-robbery 
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